

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2009 9:02 AM
To: 'george.net'
Subject: RE: Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429

George,

I will try to review the work plan by Friday. Please do not request expedited review on a regular basis as my case load is extremely heavy and other cases have to be delayed to accommodate.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
phone: 510-567-6791
Fax: 510-337-9335
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the following website <http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm>

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: george.net [mailto:wege@cal.net]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 11:15 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: George Converse
Subject: Re: Desert Petroleum Site DP 793 Case #RO0000429

Jerry

We are currently negotiating an agreement with the landowner (Kin Man Li) for an advancement of funds (loan) to perform the excavation work at 4035 Park Blvd., Oakland, CA, Case #RO0000429. I uploaded the revised work plan that address the excavation work last week. We have a tentative start date of September 14, 2009 for mobilization of the excavation contractor. Prior to that I will need to destroy well RS-5, which is included with the work plan. For me to finalize the agreement with the landowner, he is requiring confirmation of dates to perform the work, which I cannot due until I have a response from you. To complicate matters, I need to sign a contract with the selected contractor who is now requiring a move on (start date) on or near September 14, 2009 or he will have to pass on the job. That would require me to draft another RFB and postponed this work until next summer (to costly to excavate during the rainy season).

I am hoping you would have some time to review the revised work plan this week and be able to give me your comments.

Regards,

George Converse

1